John Fitzgerald
3445 South Illinois Avenue
Milwaukeee W1 53207

January 30, 2009

Office of the City Clerk
c¢/o Linda Elmer

200 E. Wells St.
Milwaukee, WI 53202

To Whom It May Concern:

I strongly recommend Genyne Edwards’ appointment to Milwaukee’s Equal
Rights Commission. Ms. Edwards and I have worked together for three years in
the Mosaic Partnership program. In that time I have come to know her as a
passionate and committed advocate for the residents of Milwaukee.

Ms. Edwards’ professional skills and education are evident and her intelligence,
fair-mindedness and compassion certainly qualify her to serve. Yet, one more
quality makes her appointment especially desirable. Genyne Edwards
enthusiastically engages people from every walk of life. Her ability to understand
others and their concerns will serve our community well on the Equal Rights
Commission. I urge that she be appointed without delay.

John Fitzgerald



